Chapter 565
EAA General Meeting
September 12, 2022

The meeting was called to order by President Larry McClure at 7:01pm with the Pledge of
Allegiance.

President Larry McClure stated that the front of the Chapter’s Headquarters will be in need of
some serious repairs in the not to distance future. Doors, windows and studding will need to be
replaced. This work should be done after the rainy season ends, hopefully by the end of
November. Cost of these repairs are yet to be determined. Jim Kaletta stated that he is willing to

pick up half of the cost of the repairs if the rest of the chapter members match the other half.

President Larry McClure said we should review the operations of our defibrillator. He had a short
video showing the operation of it that will be shown at a future general meeting.

The old signs the Warbird Annex, the chapter’s building and the front gate need to be replaced to
reflect that this is EAA Chapter 565.

Our Treasurer, Colleen Wright reported that the chapter has enough money to cover all up coming
expenses.

Secretary Ken Hill was not in attendance. Last months minutes were posted and accepted with no
changes.

Dick Solar gave a very interesting presentation about aviation myths.

Web manager, Scott Sorenson stated that he is in the process of switching to a new computer.
Hopefully there will be no glitches in moving to the new computer. Just bare with him.

Gary Bouchee came and cut the grass prior to our meeting. Did a good job. Looks great.

Jim Kaletta reported that the Christmas Party is set for the 6th of December, at the Twin Isles
Country Club. Cost was determine to be $35.00 per person. The menu has been posted on our
web site.

Denis Kirk is at home recovering from a stroke. We all wish him a full and speedy recovery.

Future Activities

Members Dinner will be starting at 5:00pm this coming Saturday night on the 17th of September.



Main course is lasagna. Cost is $10.00

Next general meeting will be on Monday, October 2nd starting at 7:00pm.

Pancake Breakfast will be on Saturday, October 8th starting at 8:00am. Cost is $7.00.
Members Dinner will be October 15th. Menu is Fried Chicken. Cost will be $10.00.

Jim Deutsch, one of our long time member and aviation brothers was the recipient of the Wilbur
Wright Safety Award. This is the highest award offered by the FAA for 50 years of accident free

flying. Jim Katetta presented the award after a short video presentation.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:22pm.



